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As president of the Missouri Telecommunications Industry Association, I am filing our
response to the Notice of Opportunity to Comment that was issued by the Missouri
Public Service Commission on April 10, 2008 .

Our members appreciate the opportunity to comment during the initial development of
this proposed rule . Unfortunately, due to the need to reach consensus among several
member companies and the approaching deadline, we are not able to offer a
comprehensive response at this time . We do look forward to the opportunity to be fully
involved as this rule progresses through the public comment and hearing process .


